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From HQ
Debby says…The year is almost over, so I just wanted to wish you all a Very Merry 
Christmas and a prosperous new year.

The office will be closed from Friday 23rd December until 8th  January inclusive. 
However I will be able to check e-mails on the 31st for any remits that may come in.

Received from Napier Branch as follows:

To the Secretary, all NZART Branches,

Dear Sir / Madam,
The Napier ARC is organising the 2018  Hawke’s Bay Hamfest.

The format will be very similar to the 2014 and 2016 events: five or six expert speakers 
presenting the latest developments in their fields.

The venue will be once again the very pleasant Napier Cricket Pavilion. Food etc. can 
be purchased on the premises.
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Date: Saturday April 7th, open Friday night for early log in and a chat at the bar.
Pre registration is required as numbers are restricted to 50.
Please contact me at karl@waspnet.co.nz or 06 8454372 or 0272434780.
73,
Karl Matthys ZL1TJ
Sec. Napier ARC
Branch 25 NZART.

Merry Christmas Debby

Official Broadcast
The Official Broadcast is made on the last Sunday of each month except:

 December when the Broadcast is made on the Sunday before Christmas.

 January when there is no broadcast

The broadcast is made on 3900 kHz, and on the National System and local VHF repeaters.

The broadcast is made at 2000 hours (8:00 pm), with a repeat at 2100 hours (9:00 pm).

Members and Branches are welcome to submit material for inclusion in the Broadcast to the e-
mail or postal address shown below.

ZL2BHF

NZART Headquarters

P O Box 40-525

UPPER HUTT 5140

E-mail:

zl6a@nzart.org.nz

Website:

http://www.nzart.org.nz/h-quarter/broadcast/

73, Jim ZL2BHF
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Off Shore News Links
ARRL News & Features

RSGB News

IARU Region 3

About Infoline
Next HQ-Infoline: - Friday 02-02-2018. Closing date is Wednesday 31-01-2018

You have received this message because you are subscribed on an NZART Infoline list.

If you wish to be removed from this list, please visit:

http://www.nzart.org.nz/join/e-mail-lists/join-infoline-list/

http://www.nzart.org.nz/join/e-mail-lists/join-infoline-list/
http://www.iaru-r3.org/
http://rsgb.org/main/news/
http://www.arrl.org/news-features
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